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State of Alaska 
Department of Environmental Conservation 

Village Safe Water Program 
555 Cordova Street 

Anchorage, AK 99501 
april.akers@alaska.gov 

 
February 5, 2025 
 
To: Vendor List 
 
Re: Amendment 1 
 RFP 25-VSW-AND-018 
 Anderson Onsite Septic Systems Improvements 
 RFP Due Date: February 14, 2025 @ 2:00 PM AST 
 
The following are vendor questions and the department’s response: 
 

1. Vendor: We have had a significant number of weather delays with our staff traveling the last two 
weeks. It has impacted some of our schedules. We would like to request the Anderson Onsite Septic 
Systems Improvements submittal date be extended. We would prefer it to be extended to Friday, 
February 14. 
 
Department: The RFP due date is extended from February 11, 2025, to February 14, 2025 @ 2:00 
PM AST. 

 
April Akers 
 
 
Procurement Specialist 
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